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The membership screening process must include potential committee members disclosing any
conflicts of interest and be disqualified if they have received grants or other funding that could
compromise their ability to make unbiased recommendations. Committee members should disclose
their participation in any public advisory committee to assure there is no conflict of interest to the
EJAC mission.



